

## UPPER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

## **Every Student Every Day!**



July 25, 2022

Dear North Hanover Township Community,

It is with great enthusiasm that I write this letter to introduce myself to you as the newly appointed Acting Principal of UES while the district completes the interview process for a permanent replacement.

I am honored to work alongside our dedicated staff and supportive school community to ensure a smooth start to the 2022-2023 school year. I am honored to be a part of this school community that is committed to providing a safe and meaningful learning environment focused on positively impacting every student, every day.

I have been an educator for more than 16 years. As a military spouse, I have had the pleasure of teaching in various elementary schools around the world including Clarksville, Tennessee, Netzaberg, Germany, Lawton, Oklahoma and North Hanover, New Jersey. I am passionate about education and view myself as a lifelong learner. My experience ranges from Pre-K to 7th grade. I have been a classroom teacher and a special education teacher. Currently, I serve as a district supervisor managing and implementing our grants programs, and supporting our district through organizing multiple after-school and family events including STEMKAMP, Family Math Night, Family STEM Night and Math Club.

I value community and parent partnerships that create a learning environment where students and teachers thrive. I am devoted to growing those relationships during my time as Acting Principal of UES. Relationships between families and the school are vital to the success of students, so I encourage you to become involved in our school community this year. Please feel free to contact me to discuss any questions you may have. You can quickly reach me by email or by arranging an appointment with my secretary, Mrs. Seith, at dseith@nhanover.com.

I hope your family enjoys the remaining weeks of summer break. May your days be filled with joy as you take this time to reconnect.

Sincerely,

April Wawryk

awawryk@nhanover.com

351 MONMOUTH RD. WRIGHTSTOWN, NJ 08564 https://ues.nhanover.com

Twitter: @UESPanthers